
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc.
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101

October 15, 2002

RE:  FCC ID: HFSLOOX600
Attention: Vivi Wang

I have a few comments on this Application.
1 The Block diagram does not adequately show the transmitter.  Please provide a Block

Diagram of the transmitter portion of the PDA.
2 Please explain what material the label is made of and how it is affixed to the product.
3 Please note that the MPE documentation states,  “… But it is recommended to always keep, at

least, 2.5cm separation distance with the antenna.”   In another section of the MPE report you
state, “Warning statement to the user for keeping at least 20cm or more separation distance
with the antenna should be included in users manual.”  These are conflicting statements.  The
manual, however, does not contain a caution to keep a separation distance from the body.
Please correct all documentation to be consistent by adding the 2.5cm caution to the manual
and by correcting the recommended 20cm separation in the MPE report.

4 Please note that the MPE report is states that because the manual is to have a 20cm
separation caution statement, that the device is portable.  This is not accurate.  Please correct
the documentation to properly identify the device as portable.  MPE distances and references
must be consistent throughout the application.

Dennis Ward
mailto:dward@AmericanTCB.com

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination.
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.

Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also,
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted.

Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender.


